
IN MEMORY of John Pilch
The San Carlos Friends of the Library have lost another
Friend.  John Pilch passed away on May 3, 2016. John

was  an  avid  supporter  of  our  branch  library  and  a  very
involved  volunteer.  He  was  also  active  in  many  other  San
Carlos activities and organizations. He will be missed at many
community venues.  Our sincere condolences to his family and
friends.

https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2016/05/04/in-memory-of-john-pilch/
https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2015/05/19/san-carlos-area-council-presents-donation-to-san-carlos-branch-library/500-check-presented-from-sc-area-council-may-2015-jay-coulter-john-pilch-rita-glick-mickey-zeichek/
https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/?attachment_id=10794

